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BULLETIN

SUBJECT: MOTORCYCLE LIABILITY INSURANCE FOR PASSENGERS

The practice of excluding liability coverage for passengers on motorcycles has come under
study by the Nebraska Department of Insurance.

In view of our statutes requiring minimums of $25,000 per person and $50,000 per accident in
the event the vehicle owner or operator is liable, it is not in the public interest to allow a passenger
exclusion on motorcycle policies.
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